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Miss Laura Gilpin
4-09 Camino Del Monte Sol
Sante Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura«

It was a great experience to have you 4th us last month. You were 
definitely a favorite with the students. I do hope that we can 
repeat next year.

Best of luck with all of your projects, Laurat It’s wonderful to 
see you active, productive and happy.

Thanks again for the beautiful book which you left for the Colorado 
College Library.

Sincerely,

Ben Benschneider
Directors Colorado College Photography Institute
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August 20, 1977
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